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125TH ANNIVERSARY, GIRLS BRIGADE, NI 3rd October 2017 

TO:  ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 

FOR DECISION 

 

Linkage to Council Strategy (2015-19) 
Strategic Theme Protecting and Enhancing our Environments and 

Assets 

Outcome Council will be supporting the 125th anniversary of 
the Girls Brigade, NI 

Lead Officer Head of Estates 

Cost: (If applicable) Nil 

 
Background 
 
The Girls Brigade NI (the largest youth organisation in NI) will be celebrating their 
125th anniversary in 2018. They are hoping to have a flowerbed display in each of 
the 11 council areas to acknowledge this occasion. They are requesting that Council 
permit the erection of a small sign adjacent to a flowerbed which could be planted 
out to represent, as far as practicable, their GB crest and colours. Council would 
supply and plant the flowers and GBNI would supply the sign. An existing flowerbed 
could be used so no additional cost would be incurred by Council. 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that Council support this initiative by allowing a flowerbed to be 
planted out to acknowledge the 125th anniversary of the GBNI. 
 


